From: <u>Dimitrijevic, Marina</u>
To: <u>Todd, Leon</u>

Subject: Lieutenant Herb Glidewell

Date: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 10:33:54 PM

Executive Director Todd,

I understand that the FPC will be considering the promotion of Lieutenant Herb Glidewell at their meeting tomorrow. I ask that you communicate my support for Mr. Glidewell as I have had the pleasure of working with him in his capacity as Acting Captain for District 6 which includes my district.

He has demonstrated his commitment to community policing by supporting two extremely visible community liaison officers.

In addition, under his leadership which I found to be highly communicative, his officers treated victims of crime in a sensitive and caring way that improved officer -community relations. Even knowing that this promotion takes him away from my district, I'm elated to hear of the Chief's intent to have him serve the city at a new level.

~Marina

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167

Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify



Marina Dimitrijevic

Alderwoman | 14th District

She/Her/Hers/Ella

Hablo Español

p: (414) 286-3769

e: marina@milwaukee.gov

200 E Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

milwaukee.gov/district14